
 
           

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Hamburg Township 
Public Safety Department 

PO BOX 157 ∙ HAMBURG, MICHIGAN 48139 
PHONE: (810) 231-9391 ∙ FAX: (810) 231-9401 

EMAIL: HATP@hamburg.mi.us 
RICHARD DUFFANY, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC SAFETY 

TO:         Hamburg Township Board  

FROM:   Chief Richard Duffany 

DATE:    October 10, 2024 

RE:         Agenda Item Topic:  Firefighter Years of Service Presentation  

     General Ledger #: N/A 

     Number of Supporting Documents: N/A 

NEW/OLD BUSINESS:   XXX   New Business 

 

Fire Lt. Jeffrey Young retired from the department on October 4, 2024 after over 20 years of 

service. I respectfully request an opportunity to publicly recognized his years of service to the 

residents of Hamburg Township at the Township Board meeting on October 15, 2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Chief Richard Duffany 

Director of Public Safety 

mailto:HATP@hamburg.mi.us

